
Hidden rhyming talents at the 
DPP
Come one, Come all 
to the Easter morning tea 
held in the Moonta room 
of the DPP

Hungry for lunch tickets
Some firms have been so keen to 
secure tickets to this year's Law 
Week lunch in Darwin, they started 
calling to try and make a booking two 
weeks before the invitations went 
out!

Hot Cross Buns and butter 
chocolate eggs and toast 
the murmur and the mutter 
of prosecutors giving boast.

The Deputy Director 
after five hot buns, no less 
regales the General Counsel 
with his stories of success 

But the General Counsel pauses 
"you won't beat me old mate" 
grabs several further hot cross buns 
to join the four he’s ate.

So lets all kick our heels up 
give a holler, don’t be late 
get stuck into the hot cross buns 
before Jack & Michael clear the 
plate.

Legal eagles enjoy basketball 
In Darwin
Staff from Phillips Fox (Western 
Australia) travelled up to Darwin 
recently to enjoy a night out at the 
basketball.

The Perth Wildcats overpowered 
the Brisbane Bullets in the first NBL 
game held in Darwin. (Photos 
below)

Footy tipping
The LSNT footy tipping competition 
is as competitive as ever this year.

Tips have been received from 
interstate hotels and phoned in from 
interstate. One punter was in such a 
hurry to make the Friday deadline, 
that they forgot to put their name on 
the tipping sheet - and then couldn’t 
work out why they hadn't been 
credited with the correct amount of 
tips the following week.

Family Law dedicated fax 
number
ComSuper Legal Services, Family Law 
section has just installed a dedicated

Bettina Mangan and Greg Gaunt from
Philip Fox (Perth) with Andrew Vlahoff.

Liam Rush from the Perth Wildcats with Ranis Dancis, David Woods, Greg Gaunt, 
Susan Golding, John Riley, Rob Moffat, Jason Hodgkinson and John Riley Junior 
at the Wildcats versus Brisbane Bullets basketball game in Darwin.

The Muster Room

fax line for Family Law matters, 
the new number is: 02 6272 
9838.

Apology
MR would like to apologise to 
Danielle Loy. In the last edition, 
we announced that Danielle was 
moving to the Central Australian 
Womens Legal Service - not true. 
Danielle would like to assure her 
bosses that she is still working at 
CAALAS and has no intention of 
leaving.

Admissions
Congratulations to Kris Norrington 
from the NT Legal Aid Commission 
who was recently admitted to the 
Supreme Court role of legal 
practitioners.

Court calling
Duringa recent legal lunch in Alice 
Springs, one court staff member 
got caught out in a little white lie.

Court had been adjourned until 
2.30pm. At about this time one 
practitioner received a telephone 
call from the Court informing her 
that the Magistrate was ready in 
their chambers waitingfor her.

Unfortunately at that exact 
moment the Magistrate in question 
was at the same lunch quaffing 
white wine.

Contributions
If you have any news, gossip or 
photos for the Muster Room, please 
contactZoeon 8981-5104 or email 
publicrelations@lawsocnt.asn.au
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